
Important Update: Vaccination Schedule 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about the updated 

vaccination schedule for your child. 

New Vaccination Dates: 

• First Dose: March 15, 2024 

• Second Dose: April 29, 2024 

Please schedule your appointments accordingly and ensure that your child is up to date with their 

vaccinations. 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact our office at (123) 456-7890 or email 

us at info@healthclinic.com. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

The Health Clinic Team 


